
    
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

  
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

  
    

  
    
   

  
   

     

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

September 6, 2022 
Statement from OMB Director Shalanda Young 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled “Securing Access to 
Reproductive and Other Healthcare Services” 

This executive order directs further actions to support access to reproductive healthcare 
services and to address the crisis facing women’s health and public health more broadly. 
Implementing this executive order would have no impact on costs and revenues to the 
Federal Government. The benefits of this executive order include supporting patients 
traveling out of state for medical care; ensuring healthcare providers comply with Federal 
non-discrimination law; and promoting research and data collection on maternal health 
outcomes. Implementing this executive order would have no impact on mandatory and 
discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, 
in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal year 2022. The agency anticipated to be 
impacted by this executive order includes the Department of Health and Human Services. 
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